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25th November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 2 and Year 6, 

 

ONLINE READING WORKSHOPS 

 

Following our letter dated 18th November, we would like to remind you that an online reading 

workshop has been made available for you to access on Seesaw today.  

 

The workshop is a fun and enjoyable way of allowing parents/carers to find out exactly what the 

children are learning in class. To take part parents/carers do not need any particular skill, as the 

activities are explained by the teachers and are designed to be completed alongside your own child. 

 

Class teachers have discussed the online reading workshops with the children and we are sure that 

you will enjoy completing the activities set with your children.  You are welcome to upload any 

completed work and feedback to Seesaw for your child’s class teacher to look at.   

 

We hope that you find these workshops beneficial in further supporting your child’s reading 

development.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School    


